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The discontinued Bizerba ST, Bizerba ITE, Bizerba ITU, and 
Velotronik HS4 display must be replaced to ensure the fu-
ture operational capability of your system. Replacement 
devices are no longer available. GREIF-VELOX offers cus-
tomized retrofit solutions for this purpose.

Reasons for Immediate Replacement: 

	· Minimize the risk of failure and 
unplanned production downtime

	· Spare parts are no longer available

	· No further technical support for 
discontinued components

Your Retrofit Benefits:

	· Continuous availability of spare parts

	· Increased operational safety

	· Fast and easy support

	· System expansion and further 
optimization opportunities

Consult with Us About Retrofitting Your System: 
Our team offers free consultations to help you implement the best solution for your equipment.                     
Please have your system number ready for quick reference.

Your Contact: Ralph Arndt        +49 451 5303 267        r.arndt@greif-velox.com

For more information about GREIF-VELOX‘s customer service and maintenance plans, please scan the QR code.
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Retrofit: An Investment That Pays for Itself.  

REPLACE OUTDATED WEIGHING 
TECHNOLOGY TO PREVENT FAILURES

Discontinued Velotronik HS4 Display 

Discontinued Bizerba ST 


